

EXPERIMENTAL AIRCRAFT ASSOCIATION

An International Non-Profit Organization Dedicated to the Advancement of Aviation Education, Homebuilt Aircraft and Sport Aviation

OFFICES & AIR MUSEUM: 11311 W. FOREST HOME AVE., FRANKLIN, WISCONSIN

Paul Poberezny, President

Ray Scholler, Vice-President

S. H. Schmid, Secretary

Arthur Kilps, Treasurer

PHONE 414 / 425-4860

POST OFFICE BOX 229, HALES CORNERS, WISCONSIN 53130

October 31, 1973

Mr. Thurman Baird Ace Aircraft Mfg. Co. 106 Arthur Rd. Asheville, N. C. 28806

Dear Thurman:

My secretary tells me that with the enclosed eleven inquiries about the Baby Ace, we have forwarded a total of sixty-three letters that were prompted by the Mechanix Illustrated article. I note that two of the letters enclosed have their checks enclosed for the plans, too.

We have been sending information on the Experimental Aircraft Association and membership applications to those who are requesting such information.

I am sure these folks are anxious to have further information and plans for the Baby Ace from you, and that you are taking good care of their needs.

Perhaps you could drop me a line on how things are going with you these days.

My best to you.

Sincerely

Paul H. Poberezny

President

m encl ar 11.22-